
“Oh, give thanks to the Lord, for He is good;  
for His steadfast love endures forever.”

1 Chronicles 16:34 

Let the little children come to me  and do not hinder them,  
for the kingdom of heaven belongs to such as these.”

Matthew 19:14

Graduation
The highlight of our summer was celebrating 21 Preschools who are 
heading for full-day Kindergarten! With pomp and circumstance we 

recognized each one. We wish them all the best!

Welcome September
Welcome 17 new friends, we are happy to have you here at Newsteps!  

We are looking forward to sharing and implementing the amazing 
program and activities we have planned for you.  

It has been an amazing summer filled with  
fun and loads of activities! Splish splash days!  

Fun in the sun, Sports day to name a few!

NEWSLETTER



Growing Together
Transitions to new places and routines can be very challenging. 

Here are a few ways you can support the transition.

1.   �Introduce your child to the Teacher, assure your child the Teacher will help them 
have a great time and take good care of them until you return.  This will help to 
build relationships and trust.

2.  �Establish a predictable goodbye.  It is always best to let your child know  
that you are leaving.  Always assuring them you will be back and that you always 
comeback.

3.  �If you speak another language at home, share a few key words so that you child 
will feel comfortable and familiar

4.  �Share a few of the favourite things your child likes to do.

5.  �Do your best to be timely, establishing a time for drop of and pick up,  
it will help your child feel secure.

Weather
As we are between seasons,  
please ensure you send a hat and  
light jacket or sweater to keep at the  
centre so we can be prepared to enjoy 
 the outdoors comfortably.

Curriculum
Here are just some of the things  
we have planned for you:

•  Community helpers
•  Safety
•  Kindness

•  Fall
•  All about me

We are a nut free and fragrance free environment, as some staff 
and children have severe allergies.

Thank you for helping us keep the children and staff safe and in 
good health.

Waiting List
*If you wish to enroll your child in our Centre, now is the time to get on the waiting list.

* There are currently 38 Infants, 27 Toddlers and 8 Preschoolers on the waiting list.

*On our site click on Newsteps and select Enrollment form, complete the form and you 
will automatically be placed on the waiting list.

*Please contact the Supervisor if you wish to do a tour of the Centre

REMINDERS


